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The proposed changes, are going to shut down trading for a great deal of
people that are trading small amounts of money in the forex, and maybe
that is the intent of this proposed change. We the little people trying to
build a nest-egg will have to seek another way to make our money grow and
will have to close our accounts and go oversees to trade with a company
outside of the US.

Why do you guys always do this to us the hard working people of this
country???????


